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Chatham County Police Department Precinct Closed for Emergency Repairs 
 

Chatham County, GA (July 31, 2020) –  The Chatham County Police Department’s Whitefield 

Avenue precinct is closed for emergency repairs, and is not expected to re-open until Monday. 

Citizens who need to conduct police business may call or visit the following locations during 

normal business hours: 

Chatham Count Police Headquarters and West Chatham Precinct 

295 Police Memorial Drive 

Savannah, Ga. 31405 

912-652-6920 phone 

Chatham County Police Department Islands Precinct 

54 Johnny Mercer Blvd. 

Savannah, Ga. 31410 

912-651-4701 phone 
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